

FW: safe ped minutes

From Romanowski, Danielle < DRomanowski@southrussell.com>

Date Wed 12/18/2024 8:32 AM

To SRV adminassist <adminassist@southrussell.com>

From: Kelly Estes <drkellyestes@gmail.com> Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 10:05 PM

To: Romanowski, Danielle <DRomanowski@southrussell.com>; Carrie Schloss <cschloss@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: safe ped minutes

apologies

attendees for the 12/11/24 meeting were: Mayor Koons, Carrie Schloss, and Kelly Estes

On Tue, Dec 17, 2024 at 9:53 PM Kelly Estes < drkellyestes@gmail.com wrote:

Danielle.

These are the minutes from our most recent safe bike and pedestrian transport meeting. Kelly

Committee Meeting Minutes 12/11/24

- 1. Review from survey results
- 2. Village owns the first 10 feet from the street, does not need to buy land, would work with home owners to introduce concepts
- 3. Consideration of rules for path electronic vehicles? golf carts?
- 4. Agenda for Dec 20
- -NOACA update intent report due 12/12
- -survey results update
- -check in with survey distribtion
- -end date survey Feb?
- -next committee meeting end of Jan Tavern 6 (former Panini's) to align with their grand opening, specific to invite Bell Rd residents to review survey results
- 5.May time frame assembly introducing the crosswalk to intermediate and Gurney schools, education on how it works, hike the park, pack a lunch
- 6.other ideas bike with the mayor, hike with the mayor maybe in the spring, bike to school day for gurney (May)
- 7.mayor shared two letters from 8th grade university school students who have a requested more efforts towards paths, we will reply with our progress and assign them surveys to pass out